



CMA NSW & ACT Committee Meeting 02_24, 03 Jun 2024

Attendance

G Bingham	B & M Day
D McGinty	G Bertram
I Dodd	

Apologies

Cay & Max Merritt	Terry Beavan
-------------------	--------------

1 Opening

Opened by G Bertram in prayer At 19:35

2 Previous Minutes

Previous minutes were reviewed and accepted.

3 Reports

3.1 President Report

- National Run was successful and attended by various NSW members.
- Walcha Rally is coming up on the 15-16 November
- Area Coordinators contacted but limited feedback
 - Quiet & tough for Moses but there is apparently positive changes with their church
- Encourage members to reach out to Cay as Prayer Coordinator and to uphold her in prayer
- Marx Huxley out of Foster runs a number of car shows and has reached out to CMA
- Breakfast Torque was conducted with report from Michael on success of the day
- A quieter year overall

3.2 Treasurer Report

Current financial status was discussed and in short there are \$2871 in our accounts. The state levy has been paid and a decision has been made not to renew the Public Liability insurance for a whole year.

4 Business Arising

4.1 State Events

1. Breakfast Torque
 - a. Grahame Bertam will approach Brendan to ascertain if he can organise this in 2025.
2. Bathurst Bike Show
 - a. Planned for March 22nd and CMA have been asked to provide shoe shine tent
 - b. The onus for the success of the event and engaging CMA members will be on the Nieuwendyks and we will ensure the event is on the website
 - c. No international emblems to be worn



3. AGM

- a. Brendan has presented a detailed suggestion for a site at Gerringong but cost may be prohibitive.
- b. Grahame Bertram will reach out to some contacts and see what other options might work.
- c. Preferred date is first weekend in March.

4.2 2026 National Ridgecrest

1. Fund raising

- a. Considering the use of fund-raising to reduced the overall cost
- b. Open to suggestions including sausage sizzles etc.

2. Planning

- a. Hold a weekend in Wellington to review facilities, ideas etc.
- b. State & sub-committee members to attend;
 - i. look at site, get ideas, consider options
 - ii. get some footage for a video.
- c. Road to Ridgecrest is steep & windy – may impact caravans (if any coming)

3. Sub-Committee

- a. People required to be on organising committee, Grahame and Graeme happy to be involved .
- b. Email members to see if anyone wants to be involved.



5 New Business

1. New / Potential Member(s)
 - a. M Charlton, C Russell, W Duncan, J Simmons, I Aber
2. Wellington Coordinator
 - a. C Russell happy to take on role – once financial
3. Working with Children Check
 - a. To be reconsidered and encouraged

6 Close

Meeting closed 20:50 in prayer by G Bingham